
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

10th September 2024 
CSh/SSn 

 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 

Invitation to the Year 11 Information Evening 

We are excited to invite you to our Year 11 Information Evening, scheduled for Thursday 
19th September at 4:30pm. This event is an excellent opportunity for you to gain valuable 
insights into your child's academic journey during this pivotal year. 
 
During the evening, we will cover essential topics, including: 

• Outline of the Period 1 Programme: Learn about our GCSE mindset and effective 
revision techniques sessions designed to empower students. 

• Careers Support: We will provide a timeline of Post-16 options and guide you 
through the application process to help your child make informed decisions about 
their future. 

• Mock Examinations: Get details about the arrangements for the January mock 
examinations, which are crucial for assessing your child's progress. 

• GCSE Summer Examinations: We will discuss the arrangements for the upcoming 
summer examinations, ensuring you are fully informed. 

 
Every family will receive an information pack containing resources and guidance to support 
your child throughout Year 11. 
 
We strongly encourage you to attend this important evening. Your involvement is vital to 
your child's success, and we believe that this information will help you support them 
effectively during this crucial year. 
 
We look forward to seeing you there. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Cristina Shirley 
Director of Science 
Associate Assistant Headteacher 
 

 

 


